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December 16, 2008

Jenny Small

Judicial Watch, Inc.

Researcher

501 School Street, SW, Suite 725
Washington, DC 20024

Dear Ms. Small:

Bisbee Unified School District does not enroll students who are not residents of
the United States.

For students who reside in the State of Arizona but do not reside in the District
and who are enrolled pursuant to open enrollment, we receive state aid. For
2007, the amount of such aid was $9,251 for each special education student and
$6,644 for other students. In 2008, the amount of such aid was $9, 414 for
special education students and $7,044 for others.

We enroll students from three Arizona K-8 school districts that do not have a
high school: Naco, Double Adobe and Palominas. They pay us tuition for each
of their students as set forth in A.R.S. §15-824E. For each of these we received
the following tuition: 2007 Special Education $9,414, all other students $6,644;
and in 2008 Special Education $9,414, all other students $7,044.

The District provides the same educational services to non-District residents as
it does for resident students. Regarding 504 or Special Educations students,
services that are provided are contained in the individual student files and are
not public record.

If there are specific documents that you need related to this matter, please let me
know, but I believe the above information has addressed the questions raised in
your records request.

Sincerely,

Gail Covington McBride, Ed.D.
Superintendent, Bisbee Unified Schools
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Jenny Small

From: Maria Flores [mflores@busd.k12.az.us]
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2008 4:54 PM
To: ‘Jenny Small’

Subject: AZ Public records law request lir (2)

Attachments: AZ Public records law request ltr (2).doc

Dear Ms. Small:

Please find attached a letter in response to your request. Please feel free to contact me with any questions you
may have. You may reach me at 432-5381 ext. 4204.

Thank you,

Maria Flores

Superintendent and Governing Board Secretary
Bisbee Unified School District #2

100 Old Douglas Rd.

Bisbee, AZ 85603

520-432-5381 ext. 4204
mflores@busd.k12.az.us

12/16/2008



